BREWSTER SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH

Sabbath June 18, 2022

9:30 a.m. Lesson Study

"Joseph, Prince of Egypt"

10:45 a.m. Church at Worship

Welcome & Announcements Michelle Haeger

Invocation

Offering Church Budget Michelle Haeger Offertory Piano

UCC CAMP MEETING LIVESTREAM

Benediction Michelle Haeger

Postlude Piano

(General Dismissal)

Deacon in Charge John Cook Worship Leader Michelle Haeger Piano Michelle Haeger Sunset tonight: 9:03 p.m. Sunset next Friday: 9:03 p.m.

WEEKLY CALENDAR

June 20 Church Board Meeting

22 Prayer Meeting & Bible Study, 7 p.m.

24 BACS Graduation25 Speaker: Haeger

Worship Leader: Fleming Deacon in Charge: Rod Dodge Offering: K.E.E.P. Scholarship

Pastor Out of Town June 23-July 18. Please contact one of our elders if you need anything.

CALLING ALL PRAYER WARRIORS: PRAY WITH THE UCC PRAYER TEAM!

- Pray for camp meeting. The UCC Prayer team would like to have at least 10
 people who commit to pray for each meeting remotely or in-person. Please
 email kathym@uccsda.org to be a part of this prayer group.
- Pray for the UCC Church Ministries department and for all who minister in our churches, that God will grow and bless each person as they work for Him.
- Pray for the Colville Adventist Church and their pastor, Greg Griffitts. Pray that God will bless their small groups, community meals and outreach efforts.
- Pray for the College Place Spanish Adventist Church and their pastor, Jaime Flores. Pray that God will bless each member as they reach out to their community with the love of Jesus.
- Pray for all of the Camp MiVoden Staff, that God will protect them and give them wisdom as they prepare for the summer campers.

Pastor: Omar Rodriguez 860-805-1323 pastorofbrewstersda@gmail.com Pastor Office Hours - Wed 10-2 Church Phone - 509-689-3537 Church Secretary: Angle Stolp <u>secretary@brewstersda.com</u> Secretary Office Hours - Wed/Thurs 8-12 Web page - <u>www.brewstersda.com</u>

ANNOUNCEMENTS

<u>WELCOME TO BREWSTER ADVENTIST CHURCH!</u> Welcome to our guests and members. May you be blessed as you worship with us today.

<u>PLEASE SILENCE CELL PHONES</u> - We kindly request that you place your phone on silent during Sabbath School and Church Service and during Wednesday Prayer Meeting/Bible study. Please step outside to make or receive phone calls. Thank you.

CHURCH BOARD MEETING - Monday, June 20 at 7 p.m.

<u>BULLETIN INFORMATION</u> – Please have all bulletin information for Sabbath, June 25 to the church office by <u>9 a.m. Tuesday morning</u>. I will be working that day instead of on Wednesday and Thursday this week. Thank you. Angie

BACS 8th GRADUATION - is Friday, June 24 at 7 p.m. Come out and congratulate Noelle and Kane on their acheivements!

50th ANNIVERSARY - Please congratulate Keith and Esther Hanson as they celebrate their life long love for each other. This 25th of June marks 50 years commitment in marriage. May their continued journey together be a witness to what God has joined together. REQUEST: If you have a favorite memory of my parents or a picture of them you like, please send it to andrewkhanson@gmail.com and I will compile them into a gift for them.

<u>BULLETIN INFORMATION</u> - for Sabbath, July 9 needs to be in the office on Wednesday morning, July 6. I will be leaving town on Thursday that week. For Sabbath, July 16 information needs to be <u>emailed</u> to <u>secretary@brewstersda.com</u> by Wednesday evening, July 13. I will be out of town and Stacey Allgood will be doing the bulletin, when it fits into her schedule. For Sabbath July 23, I will be back in the office to make up the bulletin on Thursday, July 21. Thank you.

<u>JULY POTLUCK CHANGED</u> – Due to having a visiting speaker from the conference office who plans on having a Q&A session in the afternoon, we will be having a potluck on July 16 instead of July 2. Thank you!

Want to see more upcoming events? Check out our church calendar at: https://www.brewstersda.com/calendar

<u>CHURCH BUDGET</u> – funds are struggling at the moment, with the biggest effect showing up in Church Expense which is over **\$24,000** in the hole. BACS is getting a check for just over 70% of the Church Budget each month, whether the money has come in or not. We need to have the donations exceed the monthly budget needs every month to catch up on these shortfalls, or we will have to make cuts in other areas to balance the budget. Thank you for your prayerful consideration and donations to keep our church afloat financially.